
  
  

High   School   Bulletin   for   January   14,   2021   
  

Today’s   High   School   birthday:   No   Birthdays   
  

Just   a   reminder   to   all   students   who   are   applying   to   NHS,   application   materials   are   due   by   3:00   
on   Monday,   January   18th.   

  
Reminder   for   all   current   NHS   members,   there   is   a   meeting   Tuesday   at   11:45.    This   meeting   will   
be   held   virtually.     

  
Student   of   the   month   for   September   are   as   follows:   
9th   grade   -   Taylor   Alderson   
10th   grade   -   Olivia   Jubar   
11th   grade   -   Allyson   Harrison   
12th   grade   Bentley   Alderson   
Please   help   us   to   congratulate   these   student   for   a   job   well   done.   Today   they   will   be   treated   to   
a   pizza   party   in   the   cafeteria   at   2:20.     

  
There   is   still   time   to   order   your   yearbooks   if   you   haven’t   yet.     
Also,   don’t   forget   to   turn   in   pictures   for   the   yearbook   to   Mrs.   Gremel.   She’s   still   waiting   for   pictures   
from   remote   learning,    Senior   pictures    and    Senior   baby   pictures.   

  
If   you   are   interested   in   playing   softball,   please   contact   Coach   Delbert   
( delbert_benson@hotmail.com )   and   Coach   Gainforth   ( gainfori@think-usa.org )   at   this   time.   
    

If   you   are   interested   in   playing   baseball,   please   contact   Coach   Bader   ( badert@think-usa.org )   
at   this   time.   
    

If   you   are   interested   in   running   track,   please   contact   Coach   Carpenter   ( randy@colwood.org )   at   
this   time.     
    

If   you   are   interested   in   playing   girls'   soccer,   please   contact   Coach   Kevin   
( thekkuhls@yahoo.com )   and   Coach   Aaron   ( kuhl1ap@gmail.com )   at   this   time.   
    

If   you   are   interested   in   trap   shooting,   please   contact   Season   Holdwick   
( sholdwick@yahoo.com )   at   this   time.     
    

If   you   are   interested   in   playing   spring   sports,   each   coach   is   awaiting   your   email   to   confirm   
that   you   are   interested   in   playing   this   year.   There   could   be   meetings   set   up   prior   to   the   
season.   Do   not   miss   out   on   these   meetings   because   you   did   not   sign   up   with   your   coach.   

  
Just   a   quick   reminder   to   students   that   have   to   leave   or   are   coming   to   school   for   
appointments,   class   or   are   late    please   use   door   #4   by   the   office.   



  
Students,   just   a   reminder   if   your   going   on   a   college   visit   please   have   the    Guidance   Office   sign   
your   form     before   you   go   on   your   visit..   

  
Students:   All   vehicles   must   be   registered   in   the   office.   Permit   forms   are   available   on   the   
website.   

  
Remember   Patriots:    Care   for   others.   Own   the   day.   Be   determined.   Show   effort."   
  
  


